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Friday 12th September 

Dear parents and carers, 

 
Important messages 

Thursday 18th September 3:30 – 4:00pm Year 3 parent information meeting 

 

On Thursday 18th September, we will be holding a meeting for parents to outline key 

expectations and routines of Talavera Junior School. This meeting will explain the procedure 

of how information is shared with parents, outline the expectations in regards to homework 

and support from parents as well as how to access the educational online platforms that we 

use within Year 3. It will also provide an opportunity for parents to ask any questions they 

may have regarding our routines and our curriculum.  

 

We appreciate your ongoing support in helping your child to transition to Junior school and 

feel this meeting provide an opportunity to communicate key information. If you are unable to 

attend but would like to have access to the content, following the meeting, the slides will be 

made available on the school website. Alternatively, the Year 3 team are always happy to 

answer any questions you may have.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Miss L Coombs  

Year 3 Leader and Assistant Headteacher 

 


